
 

 

Relevant information 
Medellin, December 30, 2019 

 

After carrying out a committed work, EPM’s General Manager, Jorge Londoño De la Cuesta, resigned from 

his position as of December 30. 

 

The Executive Vice President of Corporate Finance, Risk Management and Investment of EPM, Jorge 

Andrés Tabares Ángel, will be in charge of the General Management until the Mayor of Medellin, Daniel 

Quintero Calle, in exercise of his legal and statutory powers, appoints the new General Manager.  


